Carlton on Trent Parish Council Internal Audit Report

There appeared to be an Amazon receipt for a memory stick at £7.64 which hadn’t gone through the accounts but when questioned, the clerk was able to explain that it was repaid as part of the March expenses claim of £17.01, having been paid for personally. It is recommended that a note be made for each expenses claim itemising the breakdown of the payment.

There was a rounding error of £1 which resulted in the AGAR form not adding up. It is recommended that the error be changed before completing the AGAR.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the Explanation of ‘high’ reserves table there is a ring-fenced figure of £1567 for Jubilee funds; a very specific figure although numerous different amounts appear in the minutes. This is clearly estimated costs but it is recommended that a breakdown be provided.

For note: On the Internal Audit page of the AGAR form, item (K) Petty Cash is ticked as Not Covered because the council does not operate a petty cash system.


